NASHVILLE TREE BOARD MEETING MINUTES OCTOBER 17, 2019

Tree Board Members present – President Bruce Gould, Secretary Cathy Paradise, and Member Rick Patrick. Tree Board Members not present – Vice-President Allison Shoaf and Member Mark Shields Also in attendance – Administration Manager Phyllis Carr and Utility Manager Sean Cassiday.

BUSINESS

1. CALL TO ORDER

The meeting was called to order by President Gould at 8:30am.

2. APPROVAL OF MINUTES 7-18-19 MEETING

Member Patrick made a motion to accept the minutes as presented Secretary Paradise seconded the motion. The motion passed.

3. TREE REMOVAL

On November 5, 2019 the Bradford Pears will be removed from Van Buren Street. They will have to be grinded all the way for the bigger trees to be planted.

4. TREE ORDER, PICKUP, AND PLANTING

Four Yellowwoods, Four American Elm, and 2 Kentucky Coffee Trees have been ordered.

5. WASHINGTON STREET PARKING LOT BURNING BUSH REMOVAL

All the Burning Bushes have been removed and the new plants are in place.

6. NEW TOWN PARK DISCUSSION. PARK NAME?

Lincoln Pinch is the new name for the town park. There is a history behind it, and it is interesting and funny. Administration Manager Carr has a copy that explains it. It is a part of Brown County History.

7. ANY OTHER BUSINESS THAT MAY COME BEFORE THE BOARD

Secretary Paradise asked about the money that the Tree Board has left from the Duke Grant and how they will use the funds. Administration Manager Carr will check on the status of the grant.

Member Patrick and President Gould advised the limbs need to be removed from a tree by Ferrin's Ice Cream.

President Gould adjourned the meeting at 8:45am.

President Bruce Gould Allison Show

Date !